
MOHAWK MUNICIPAL COMMISSION 
Village of Mohawk 
28 Columbia Street 

Mohawk, New York 13407-1322 
 

 
March 6, 2017 
 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Department of Public Service 
Empire State Plaza Agency 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
RE:  Case 16-E-0488 - Mohawk Municipal Commission 
 
Due to various projects undertaken by the Mohawk Municipal Commission in its Water, Sewer, Electric 
and DPW departments, the Mohawk Municipal Commission has not been able to devote significant and 
timely efforts in responding to Staff’s information requests and related inquiries concerning its most recent 
Rate Filing.  As such, the Mohawk Municipal Commission has elected to withdraw its Rate Filing, 
originally dated August 31, 2016, with an initial effective date of January 1, 2017.  Attached for filing with 
the Commission is Cancellation Supplement No. 7, effective April 26, 2017, to PSC No. 2 Electricity in 
Case No. 16-E-0488. 
 
It is anticipated that the Mohawk Municipal Commission will again pursue a Rate Filing in October 2017, 
using the fiscal year end May 31, 2016, as its Historic Test Year. 
 
As this is a cancellation, permission is also requested for a waiver from the Commission’s regulations 
governing newspaper publication of the enclosed supplement. 
 
Further Information 
 
The Village asks that questions regarding this filing be directed to: 
 
  William C. Freitag, CPA 
  BST & Co. CPAs, LLP 
  26 Computer Drive West 
  Albany, New York 12205 
  Tel:  (518) 459-6700 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
For the Mohawk Municipal Commission 

 
William C. Freitag, CPA 
 
WCF/dmc 
Attachment 
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